
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings Pastor and Church,            September/October 2024 

We hope this letter finds you well in this present time. Firstly, my family and I would like to take this opportunity to thank our good Lord in 
Heaven for all of His wonderful blessings and protection each and every day.  

September 
We officially started our deputation as FBMI missionaries on September 15. Our first meeting was with Dr. Richard Parsons of Second 
Baptist Church in Ravenswood, West Virginia. We ended our day with Pastor Stalnaker and the wonderful folks of Mabscott Baptist 
Church in Beckley, West Virginia.  

On the 22nd, we were in our local town, which was a blessing. In the morning, we were with Bible Believers Baptist Church of Hillsboro, 
Ohio, and in the evening, we presented our work and preached at Grace Bible Church in Sinking Spring, Ohio. Matt Davis is the good 
pastor of this great church.  

On the 29th, we were down in the mountains of Tennessee. In the morning, we presented and preached at Faith Baptist Church, and in 
the evening, we stopped over at Throne of Grace Baptist Tabernacle in Bristol.  

October 
We were supposed to be in the Carolinas October 4-10. However, our meetings were rescheduled to next year due to the storm that 
devastated that part of the country. On the 13th, we were in Maryland with Good News Baptist Church for the whole day. October 16-19, 
we were in Youngstown, Ohio, with Gospel Baptist Church for their Missions Conference. We had a great time with the saints of God. 
We left the conference after the Saturday evening program and headed home for our meeting on the 20th with Anchor Baptist Church in 
Hillsboro, Ohio. In the evening, we traveled 30 miles down to Waverly Baptist Temple. We spent the evening with Pastor Goodman and 
his dear church.  

On the 27th, we preached and presented our ministry at Landmark Baptist Church of Winchester, Kentucky. In the evening, we were with 
Bible Baptist Church of Hazard in Bonnyman, Kentucky. We have a Missions Conference starting October 30 and ending November 3.  

We also would like to thank you for your faithful support, both through finance and fervent prayers, not just for us but for other missionaries 
around the world.  

A lot has happened in just a few years. After three years of a U.S. Lawful Permanent Resident (LPR), on May 30 of this year, I officially 
became a U.S. citizen! Now, I can travel freely with my family without any immigration restrictions or visa requirements. As a new citizen 
and a first-time voter, I cast my vote on the 28th. I am so thankful for the freedom we have in our great nation.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly by phone at 512-217-1147 or by email at flynn.ginino@fbmi.org. Thank 
you for taking the time to read my letter.  

Because of Calvary,  

Bro. Flynn Ginino 
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